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PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
OPEN HOUSE 

CONCERNING AN APPLICATION FOR SITE PLAN APPROVAL 
TO PERMIT A PARKING LOT EXPANSION 

120 BAYVIEW PARKWAY 

LAKE SIMCOE REGION CONSERVATION AUTHORITY 

You are invited to attend a Public Information Centre in an open house format on TUESDAY, 
FEBRUARY 9, 2016 FROM 6:00 P.M. TO 8:00 P.M. in the Main Boardroom at the Lake 
Simcoe Region Conservation Authority Offices, 120 Bayview Parkway, to view and discuss the 
proposed Site Plan Application. 

The application is to permit the reconstruction of the existing parking lot to expand the 
capacity from 63 to 83 spaces, improve emergency access and introduce Low Impact 
Development (LID) measures for stormwater management as shown on the proposed Site 
Plan on the reverse side of this page. 

The application was considered by Council's Site Plan Review Committee at its December 14, 
2015 meeting. Prior to finalization of the plans, Council has requested that the applicant 
present the plans to the neighbourhood residents. 

Project drawings will be on display and representatives from the Lake Simcoe Region 
Conservation Authority, Town officials and staff will be available to answer questions and 
provide information. 

Any questions concerning the information session should be directed to the Town of 
Newmarket Planning Division at 905-895-5193 or Lake Simcoe Region Conservation 
Authority., Attention: Steve Auger, Stornnwater Management Specialist at 905-895-1281. 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, but still wish to learn more about the proposed 
development or provide comments relating to the site plan application, please contact the 
Town of Newmarket, Planning Division, Attention: Linda Traviss at Itraviss@newmarket.ca . 

DATED: January 19, 2016 


